
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Quogue hereby 
directs that a public hearing shall be held on Friday, August 16, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. prevailing 
time, at the Village Hall, Jessup Avenue, Quogue, New York, to hear any and all persons either 
for or against a local law entitled:  “A Local Law amending §174-42 (Schedule VIII - Stop 
Intersections) of the Village Vehicle and Traffic law to add stop signs at the intersection of 
Midhampton Avenue and Box Tree Road and the intersection of Jessup Avenue and Scrub Oak 
Road.” 
 
 Pursuant to §103-a of the New York State Public Officer’s Law and Local Law No. 
3 of 2022, the meeting of the Board of Trustees and aforementioned public hearing will be 
held in person, or it may be held as a hybrid meeting in a combination of both in-person 
and videoconference (i.e. ZOOM).  Notice whether the meeting will be held as a hybrid 
meeting and the access requirements of such remote meeting platform may be obtained 
from the Village Clerk. 
 
 Copies of the proposed law are on file in the Village Hall and may be reviewed during 
normal business hours. 
 
July 22, 2024 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 
    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

 


